ROYAL DANISH CONSULATE GENERAL

FOR CANADA AND NEW FOUNDLAND Please address all communications
to the Consulate General and refer

KEEFER BUILDING
= to ile No. T 2
1440 ST, CATHERINE STREET WEST AA-4 -1)5 °

MONTREAL

October 18th,

I hereby beg to inform you that I have taken
liverty to forward to you, under separate cover, a
handbook "Le Danemark 1935", published recently by
Danish Ministry for Foreign Affairs and the Danisgh Statistical

Department.

The book gives various information about Denmark and

Danish affairs, and I should be very pleased, if you would
make use of same when occasion arises.

Yours faithful

A.E.Morgan, B.A.»
Principal,
MeGill Universitys
MONTREAL,




